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OMBERSLEY ENDOWED ..
FIRST SCHOOL gtars
& PRE-SCHOOL Reach

Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 19 October — Parents’ Evening Y1-Y4
Wednesday 20 October — Parents’ Consultation Day —
Pre-School and Reception

Thursday 21 October — Parents’ Evening Y1-Y4
Friday 22 October — TED Day, school closed to pupils EXCITING NEWS!!

Scooters Play Club open We are now opening from 7.30am to help with
Monday 1 November — School Reopens our wraparound provision.
Tuesday 2 November — Y4 Trip to Hartlebury Museum Scooters are also trialling the TED day on Friday
Tuesday 2 November — Boogie Bounce Club Grp 2 SSGCC)SOber' please confact us folreserve d
Tuesday 9 November — Multiskills Festival at Westacre

Middle School - Y2

We are looking forward to our first holiday club
with lots of fun and activities.

We are always available for a chat or phone

New Parent Governor 2021 call, if you have any questions about bookings,
We would like to welcome our newly appointed Parent etc.
Governor, Mrs Natalie Shipley. Jo, Em and the Scooters gang.

Thank you to those parents/carers, who took the time to
vote, we had a fantastic response.

Important

Please can Y3
and Y4 bring or
wear trainers on
Thursday 215t
October, when
they will be in
their costumes as

The scheme started on the é October and runs until 31 we will be having
October 2021. Please help us get FREE gardening el last  fennis
equipment for our school. session. Thank

We are collecting Morrisons Grow
Tokens. If you or family members
shop at Morrisons, please download
the ‘My Morrisons App' and donate
your tokens to Ombersley Endowed
School.
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Merits received last week (w/c 4 October) Merits received this week (w/c 11 October)
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Finnley Aiden Clara Saul




Well done to Y2,
this week's
aftendance
winners with
97.22%

A huge thank you to Helen Yandell for the Treehouse donation
for Forest School. The children are absolutely delighted and it
will enhance their Forest School experience considerably.




